
2024-25 ARC Chairperson & Confidentiality

The following names are being submitted as ARC Chairpersons for the 2023-2024 school year.
Those who have been previously trained will receive updated training by the Director of Special
Education and those new to chairing ARC meetings in the district will receive training at
GRREC.

ACPC Position Name Training Location

Principal Leah Renfrow CO

Asst. Principal Robby Calvert CO

Asst. Principal Matt Shepherd CO

Counselor Diane Towe CO

Counselor Cassie Allen CO

ACIC Position Name Training Location

Principal Jeremy Simmons GRREC

Asst. Principal Chelsey Reid GRREC

Counselor Baillie York CO

Counselor Holly DeWitt CO

JEBMS Position Name Training Location

Principal Jon Porter CO

Asst. Principal Ashley Cole CO

Counselor Cyndi Mann CO

Counselor Leah Krisher CO

ACSHS Position Name Training Location

Principal Shane Humphrey CO

Asst. Principal Wes Pardue CO

Asst. Principal Rhetta Roy CO

Asst. Principal Chris Vernon GRREC



Counselor Brad Bonds CO

Counselor Magen Meador CO

Counselor Misty Rather CO

Central Office Position Name Training Location

Director of Special Ed Heather Harwood CO

Asst. DoSE David Fleming CO

School Psychologist Laura Duncan-Wood CO

School Psychologist Payton Fisher CO

Low Incidence Consultant Michelle Robbins CO

The training date for those at the CO is 7/29/24. The GRREC ARC training date is 8/1/24.


